
 

 
 

 
 
Tena koutou nga matua nga whaea me nga whanau katoa, 
 
Thank you to our amazing parents/caregivers that have offered to take transport this Friday. Please find attached a                  
list of students and who they will be travelling with. Anyone who is taking students other than their own, please be                     
at school by 8.30am for a 8.45am departure. Students entry will be covered by the school. Parents entry will be                    
covered by the school however if you wish to participate in the activities then we ask that you pay this fee                     
yourselves.  We are looking forward to a fun day.  Thank you again!!! 
 

TEACHER AIDE VACANCY 
Fixed term, 2020   |   Start Date: Beginning Term 2   |   End Date: December 8th 

 
Waima school is seeking a highly capable Teacher Aide to work in a wide range of contexts. This will include 

supporting teachers with classroom programmes and assisting with specific health, medical and safety needs of an 
Orrs student. Position to start immediately. 16 hours per week, during school term-time only.  

The successful applicant will be required to complete a police clearance check prior to commencing in this 
position. 

 
Applications close Friday, 13th March 

Please send your CV and direct enquiries to:​ ​principal@waima.school.nz 
OR​ post to Waima School, State Highway 12, RD3, Kaikohe, 0473 

 

UP & COMING EVENTS 

Friday, 13th March Action World (Paihia) 

Thursday, 19th March Ki O Rahi Year 5,6  Kaikohe 

Friday, 20th March Ki O Rahi  Year 7,8  Kaikohe 

Tuesday, 31st March @10am Athletics at Rawene School (Yr 0 - Yr 4) 

Thursday 19th March @ 8.30am - 
12.30pm 

Te Manawa Tahi Mid North Hub meeting at Waima Kura 

Wednesday, 1st April Taki Rua production at Waima School & Umawera School Visit 

Thursday, 2nd April @10am Athletics at Rawene School (Yr 5 - Yr 8) 

Thursday, 9th April Last day of Term 1 

Tuesday, 5th May National Young leaders conference - Auckland - Year 7-8 

Wednesday. 27th May  Matariki Glow Show - Turner centre Paihia 
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Te Manawa Tahi Mid North Hub meeting - Thursday 19th March at Waima Kura.  Te 
Manawa Tahi is a learning support hub where you can come in and talk to education 

professionals about your child’s learning needs.  This is a free service.  Learning support 
have teamed up with schools/kura, early childhood, iwi and community providers to work 
together with the sole purpose of providing support for your tamariki and their learning 

needs.  You can come into the hub without an appointment or you can call either 
080052484256 or our school office to make an appointment. 

 

Ruma Tupu: 
 

Thank you to whanau who continually support our tamariki at home with their learning. Students are making good                  
progress and settling into a good routine.  Thank you also for remembering to return their book bags on a daily basis. 
 

Sports News: 
 

Last Thursday a great group of our talented swimmers went to the South Hokianga Interschool Swimming Sports 
held at Opononi Area School.  There was a mixture of excitement and nerves but this was certainly not evident when 
they were in the water.  All our students did extremely well in all the events that they entered.  Waima School was 
definitely a presence at this event. 
Thank you to all the whanau that provided transport and came along to support the tamariki. 
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FUNDRAISING/LUNCH ORDERS 
*The following items will be made available to students for purchase this Thursday, orders to be placed at the office 

Popcorn 
$3 

Sausage Sizzle 
$2 

Noodles 
$2 

Pie 
$3 

Drink 
$2 

Ice-Block 
$1 

Ice-cream 
$2 

 

2020 BOT MEETING DATES 

TERM 1 TERM 2 TERM 3 TERM 4 

11th February & 
17th March 

12th May & 
16th June 

4th August & 
8th September 

27th October & 
1st December 

Available at the School Office: ​Community member guide to the role of the board of trustees. This explains a lot of 
commonly asked questions and information about becoming a trustee, please get in touch if you’d like a copy. 

 

Remember to use our website to keep updated about school information - ​www.waima.school.nz 

 

Jenny Colebrook 
Principal 
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